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The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!

LEARN  
MORE  
ABOUT THE 
PROJECT

For more information and project updates 
contact the Public Involvement Team:

Find us on Facebook at: 
Kenosha County Government

Find us online at:
kenoshacounty.org/Highways

connectse@devorpr.com

262-899-5404

Please note that all work is weather dependent and 
subject to change.

The following work is scheduled to 
resume in mid-June and complete in 
mid-summer:

•	Railroad track replacement by CPRR 

•	Grading, pavement, and curb and gutter at CPRR 

•	Railroad signal and gate replacement by CPRR 

•	Paving the multi-use path and sidewalk at CPRR  

Detour Route 
•	 The construction will close a portion of County 

Highway K between 88th Avenue and the Union 

Pacific Railroad. Motorists will need to use  

WIS 31 (Green Bay Road), WIS 158 (52nd Street) 

and 88th Avenue to navigate the closure.

COUNTY HIGHWAY K TO RESUME FOR FINAL WORK 
Greetings from Kenosha County and the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT). The project team is 

scheduled to resume work on County Highway K (60th Street) by the Canadian Pacific Railroad (CPRR).

Map is not  
to scale.

Local access will be maintained from 88th to 82nd 

and from Green Bay Road to 77th.

(see map for details)

https://www.facebook.com/kenoshacountygovt/
http://kenoshacounty.org/Highways
mailto:connectse%40devorpr.com?subject=County%20Highway%20K%20to%20Resume%20Work

